Consulate General of India
Istanbul

k%%

PRESS RELEASE

OCI Card Re-issue Announcement

On account of ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, in order to avoid inconvenience to
OCI cardholders who are required to get their OCI cards re-issued, it has been decided
by the Government of India to extend the timeline for re-issuance of OCI card up
to December 31, 2022.

2. For further queries please contact this Consulate on +90-212-2962131-32/ +90-

5412385632 (Emergency number) or e-mail:  cons.istanbul@mea.gov.in/

passport.istanbul@mea.gov.in.
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